
 

Dear Friends,  

Sisterhood wishes to say Mazel Tov to the amazing honorees of the 2024 GHC Gala: Sheila 
Greenwald for her 10+ years of leadership of the Caring Community committee; Shara 
Sheinberg for 3 years of leadership as VP of Education; and Miriam Tepper and Adam Bass, 
Emerging Leaders, for their hard work in revitalizing the Social Action/Tikkun Olam (SATO) 
committee. 

All our honorees are creative thinkers and leaders of GHC. Our Synagogue is appreciative that 
you have stepped up and on a volunteer basis accomplished so much for everyone’s benefit. 
Sisterhood is so proud that all 3 women are loyal members of Sisterhood and active 
participants. (Adam, while not a Sisterhood member is married to one!). We appreciate your 
support, friendship, and collaboration.  

Mazel Tov again and may you always go from Strength to Strength!  

The Board of Sisterhood GHC: Allyn Salpeter, Arlene Krawitz, Enid Lotstein, Meryl Kupersmith, 
Nancy Sklar, Nancy Streiter, Robin Rosenberg, Sharon Weiss and Vivian Milefsky 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


